
 
Lamoni Elementary Newsletter 

September 14-September 18, 2020 
 
Friday, September 18 Homecoming Parade, Pep Rally and Football Game 
Monday, September 21 Picture Day 
Friday, September 25 No School–Professional Development 

********************************************************************* 
Breakfast and Lunch Menu for September 14-18 

 

Monday, Sept 14 Tuesday, Sept 15 Wed, Sept 16 Thurs, Sept 17 Friday, Sept 18 
Biscuits & Gravy Mini Bagel Omelet & Bacon Breakfast Pizza Coffee Cake 

 

Monday, Sept 14 Tuesday, Sept 15 Wed, Sept 16 Thurs, Sept 17 Friday, Sept 18 
Chicken Sandwich 

Green Beans 
Sweet Potato Fries 

Crispito 
Corn 

Tater Tot Casserole 
Peas 

Popcorn Chicken 
Macaroni & Cheese 

Hamburger 
Tri Tater 

 
 

Specials Schedule for September 14-September 18 
Monday-A; Tuesday–B; Wednesday–C, Thursday-D, Friday-A 

********************************************************************** 
Homecoming Dress Up Days 

 
This week is Homecoming Week so please plan on showing your Demon Spirit by dressing up for the following 
dress up days:   

Monday: Tropical/Tourist Day 
Tuesday: Iconic Duo Day 
Wednesday: Country vs. Country Club Day 
Thursday: Throwback Day 
Friday:  Spirit Day 

 
Please make sure the student will still be able to participate in expected activities all day and that the costume is 
not too distracting for them.  Face make-up will not be allowed.  Thanks for making this a fun event for the 
students! 
 

********************************************************************** 
Homecoming Parade & Pep Rally 

 
All classes will be attending the Homecoming Parade and Pep Rally on Friday, September 18th.  Everyone is 
invited to attend, but we ask that you remember to social distance and wear your masks.  The public will not be 
allowed in to the school buildings for other homecoming activities. 
 

******************************************************************** 
Changing After School Plans 

 
Please notify the elementary office of any changes to your child’s after school plans prior to 2:00pm.  The end of 
the day is a hectic time and we want to insure that all relevant parties have been notified.  Also, please try and 
solidify your weekly after school plans prior to the week starting. 
 
                            ********************************************************************* 



 
Lost Masks 

If your child is bringing their own special masks to school, we suggest that you put their name on it.  We are 
finding lost masks in the halls, classrooms and on the bus and would like to return them to their owners. 
 

********************************************************************* 
 

Visitors to School 
 
Parents / guardians will NOT be allowed into the district past the Elementary and High School offices.  This will 
be in effect until further notice.  This includes all parties, as well as drop-off and pick-up of the students.  Parent / 
Teacher conferences, IEP meetings and 504 meetings will be the only exceptions at this time. 
 

Pick-up and Drop-off 
 
This year's Elementary school pick-up and drop-off will ONLY occur on the west side of the playground.  This 
will help to ensure the safety and security of all as we try to mitigate the COVID virus. 
 

********************************************************************* 
Face Coverings 

 
Facemasks will be required when social distancing cannot occur or around individuals with compromised health 
concerns. It is the recommendation of the Lamoni Community School District, in accordance with other governing 
bodies, that because facemasks can play a substantial role in mitigating the contraction and spread of COVID-19 
(if properly worn, maintained and cleaned), in order to provide the maximum amount of safety and security, their 
use is recommended while at school. 
 

********************************************************************* 
No outside food or drink 

 
 We will no longer allow outside food or drinks to be brought into our district.  This includes food for 
parties (birthday or holiday).  The only exception will be lunches brought from home each day.  Thank you in 
advance for your cooperation. 
 

********************************************************************* 
Remote Learning and Virtual Students 

 
If you have any questions regarding your student’s remote learning or virtual academic curriculum, please call 
641-784-3422.  Please continue to check your email frequently for additional information.   

 
********************************************************************* 

 

 


